
 I strongly support bill H7382!  
 
 
This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed housing for URI 
students as has been done for decades. The town would rather have 1,200 empty bedrooms 
than providing housing. All this is against our rights as taxpayers and citizens of the community. 
Both of our daughters attended URI without the constant aggravation of not being able to afford 
housing. 
 
 
Please help support us!  
 
 
Janet Chankhour 
9 School House Road 
Narragansett RI 02882 
 


